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November 18th, 1930

Sir Arthur Currie,
Principal, McGill University, 
Montreal, Qtie.

Dear Sir Arthur,

Since you have expressed an interest 
in our British Columbia Summer Session I 
venture to enclose a copy of our formal report. 
Copies of this report have been sent to the 
Board of Education for Librarianship of the 
American Library Association, Carnegie Corporation, 
and President Klinek of the University of British 
Columbia.

You will note that this is the first 
time any library school has given this type of extension 
course.

Faithfully yours,

(Ur
Assistant Director.
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